dET

Massachusetts

&

March 19, 2019
Dear Friends,

Last evening, the Department of Conservation and Recreation (DCR) held a public
meeting at the City of Cambridge Main Library to present, and obtain feedback on,
preliminary recommendations for landscape rehabilitation, as well as options for
walls and pathways of the Southern Section, of Lowell Memorial Park. The design
is funded by DCR and the City of Cambridge Community Preservation Act
Committee, through DCR’s Partnership Matching Funds program, and has
benefitted from technical support and advocacy provided by the Cambridge Plant
& Garden Club.

We encourage you to view the presentation shared at the meeting, posted on
DCR’s website at https://www.mass.gov/dcr-public-meetings-
information/events/past/, and invite you to provide us with your thoughts on the
alternatives that were discussed. Comments may be submitted through Tuesday,
April 2, 2019, online at https://www.mass.gov/forms/dcr-public-comments or by
writing to the Department of Conservation and Recreation, Office of Public
Outreach, 251 Causeway Street, 6" Floor, Boston, MA 021 14. Please note that
public comments submitted to DCR may be posted on the DCR website in their
entirety, and no information, including personal information, will be redacted.

We appreciate your interest and support as we continue our efforts to enhance the
experience for visitors of the historic Olmsted Brothers landscape of Lowell
Memorial Park, a National Historic Landmark.




